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Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

-----Original Message-----
From: Sally Mingerink <smingerink@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 2:48 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226SU 

Commissioner Passidomo: 

1 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00310-2022 



Docket #20200226-SU 

Our names are Ken & Sally Mingerink. We live on Don Pedro Island and we formally requesting 
that the PSC deny EU'S application for waste water service. 

We live in HOA with 39 doors and the majority are duplexes and close together. We have not 
been informed of how EU is going to handle our situation. 

EU has no experience installing and running a sewer system . 

Uncertain hook up costs. He started with $20.000.00 per unit to $11,928.00, that's too much of 
a difference. That shows that EU has no experience in running a sewer system and pricing the 

rates. 

There is no back-up plan if the power goes out for an extended period of time. Other than 
owners having to own their generator. Can you imagine a large number of generators running 
on these small islands and how much of an impact to the environment. 

Sincerely 
Kenneth & Sally Mingerink 
301 S Gulf Blvd Unit 26 
smingerink@yahoo.com 




